
 

 
 

 

 

Safety Measures 

 

# Question Answer 

1 What are the school’s rules if we come 
back from outside of Bahrain by the 
end of August?  

Students traveling must quarantine for 10 days 
before attending school for on-campus learning.   
Parents must notify the school of their travel plans 
and return date by filling a form to confirm when 
their children may attend on-campus. The BBS 
Administration will send the form via SMS during 
the week of August 15th. 
 

2 Will there be any healthcare staff on 
campus? 

Yes, the school has 3 infirmaries, 2 on the main 
campus and one on the Preschool campus. Health 
care staff include 1 doctor and 2 nurses on the 
main campus and 1 nurse in the preschool 
building.  

3 Will students be required to wear 
masks?  

Yes.  As per the National Task Force and MoE 
regulations, students must be wearing masks 
except when eating. 
BBS will update the regulations according to the 
National Task Force updates.  

4  Will there be social distancing in the 
classrooms? 

As per the national regulations, desks will be 
spaced 1 meter apart.  

5 Will there be rapid testing for students? BBS will follow the National Task Force, Ministry of 
Health, and Ministry of Education’s 
recommendation for administering rapid tests. 
Parents will be notified of the updated regulations 
before school starts.  

6 Are students aged 12 and above 
required to be vaccinated to attend 
school? 

Students do not have to be vaccinated to be on-
campus. Still, BBS highly recommends parents 
vaccinate their eligible children (12 years old and 
above) for their own safety and the safety of the 
community. Unvaccinated students aged 12 years 
and above will undergo Covid-19 Rapid Tests more 
frequently.  The BBS Administration will share 
more information regarding on-campus testing 
soon. 

7 Will there be a temperature check for 
students? 

Yes, the school will still follow the safety measure 
of checking students’ temperatures at the door 
before they enter the classroom.  
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Can parents, nannies, or drivers come 
on campus during pick-up and drop-
off? 

 
No, parents, nannies, and drivers are to remain in 
their cars during drop-off and pick-up procedures to 
maintain safety measures. The school will be 
sending a detailed presentation to parents 
regarding drop-off and pick-up procedures soon. 

9 Can students bring in food with them? Students are allowed to bring in lunch boxes with 
them. However, sharing food is not allowed. 
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